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LAUZON PARKWAY CONSTRUCTION 
 
WINDSOR, ONTARIO – Construction on Lauzon Parkway is scheduled to extend between Enterprise 
Way and Cantelon Drive, closing the Cantelon intersection. This will make this section of Lauzon 
Parkway inaccessible to transit service, resulting in a detour for the Ottawa 4. This closure is 
estimated to begin on Monday, September 30, 2024, and is expected to be complete by end of 
December 2024. Starting at the beginning of service on Monday, September 30, 2024, the following 
detour will be in effect for the Ottawa 4. 
*This detour is only for the Cantelon Loop. 
 
Ottawa 4 
Eastbound 
 
Regular route  
 
Ottawa 4 
Westbound 
 
Regular route on Essex Way to  
Left on Lauzon Parkway to  
Regular Route  
 

Please note:  Transit Windsor buses are not allowed to board or drop off passengers at bus stops in 
construction zones. 

Please contact Transit Windsor’s customer service at 519.944.4111, or contact 311, to help with any 
questions. 
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